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Memorandum 

To: Highlands High School Families 

From: Cathy Russo 

Date: 4/15/2014 

Re: Special Assembly on Monday, April 21st 

Dear Highlands High School Families, 
 
On Monday, April 21st, HHS students will have the opportunity to attend a presentation from 
the Attorney General’s office on the safe and responsible use of technology.    The 
presentation, which includes a short video, will define cyber-bullying, discuss court cases 
involving cyber bullying, the consequences people face for sending inappropriate pictures 
and messages over the internet, and what students can do if they know of someone who is 
being bullied.  We are happy to be able to provide this important, timely and helpful 
information to our students.   
 
There will be two presentations:   

9th and 10th graders from 9:00 a.m. to 9:45 a.m.  
11th and 12th graders from 10:00—10:45. 

 
Parents who do not want their child to participate in this presentation should email me at 
crusso@goldenrams.com or send in a signed, hand-written note to my attention.    (No phone 
calls, please.) 
 
Thank you. 
 


